STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W,, P.O. Box 47250 o Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203
Ref. No. Docket PG-040984

January 12, 2007

Frank Busch

Vice President and Mill Manager
Weyerhaeuser Company

3401 Industrial Way

Longview, Washington 98632-7117
Dear Mr. Busch:

Subject: 2004 Operator Qualification Inspection of Weyerhaeuser Company

On December 14, 2005, Pipeline Safety Staff (Staff) completed its review of Weyerhaeuser’s
revised Operator Qualification plan and procedures. I am pleased to report that staff did not
find any apparent violations as a result of the inspection. Docket number PG-040984 will be

closed as of January 12, 2007.
We thank Weyerhaeuser personnel and their consultant for their cooperation and assistance

during this inspection. Please contact Patti Johnson at (360) 664-1266 if you should have any
questions or require further assistance.

Sincerely, ; .

Alan E. Rathbun
Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Ron Kosloski, Weyerhaeuser Company
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